
Three Rivers Ayurveda, Inc. Primary Care Policy 

!
Three Rivers Ayurveda, Inc. is not a primary care provider. We do not provide primary care 
services or urgent care service. We require our patients to establish themselves with a primary 
care physician and provide our office with this information. Our staff does not have hospital 
privileges and we are unable to treat patients at any other facility. We do not provide urgent, 
acute, or immediate care at our office or during the home visit. We do not have practitioners on 
call after-hours or for emergencies. If any of our patients are experiencing a psychiatric or 
emergency medical situation, they are advised to contact 911 or go to their nearest Emergency 
Room. 

Please provide us with the contact information for your primary care provider: 

Physician Name:_______________________________________________Phone#:__________ 

Clinic/Facility Name:____________________________________________________________ 

I am aware that Three Rivers Ayurveda will not be responsible for my Primary Care.  

Signature:____________________________________Date:____________________________ 

!
Would you like us to contact your primary care provider for a copy of records relevant to your 
care under Three Rivers Ayurveda? 

YES: _____      NO: _____ 

If yes, please request a Records Release Form from us and fill it out. It is also available on 
our website. 

!
Would you like us to contact your primary care provider to inform him/her of your care and 
treatments with Three Rivers Ayurveda?   

YES: _____     NO: _____ 

If yes: 

I give my consent for the staff and practitioners at Three Rivers Ayurveda to provide 
information about my medical situation and treatments to my Primary Care provider. 

Signature and Date: ____________________________________________________________


